
 

 

 

August 21, 2020 

 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re: DE 16-576, Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or 

Other Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators 

Locational Value of Distributed Generation Study Final Report 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

Please find enclosed for filing the Final Report on the Locational Value of Distributed 

Generation (LVDG) Study prepared by Guidehouse Inc., f/k/a Navigant Consulting, Inc. 

 

As permitted by the Commission’s March 17, 2020 secretarial letter, this filing is made by email 

only at this time. 

 

I hereby certify that a copy of this letter and the enclosed document will be served electronically 

on the parties on the service list at the same time it is filed with the Commission. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

         
      David K. Wiesner 

      Attorney for Staff 
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